
3. SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT CONSULTATION ON HOUSING TO 2040 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services providing the 
proposed response to the Scottish Government’s consultation on their 

draft housing vision and consultation paper “Housing to 2040: 
Consultation on outline policy options”.  The closing date for responses to 

the consultation document was 28 February 2020. 

 The report recommended that the panel: 

 1. Note the council’s response as set out in Appendix 2 to the report. 

 2. Note that a report would be submitted to Council Executive on 25 
February 2020 seeking approval to submit the response to Scottish 

Government by 28 February 2020. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report and agreed that the report and its 

recommendations be forwarded to Council Executive on 25 February 
2020 for approval. 

 


